Vanessa Wise, DC 1118 Outlet Collection Way SW Suite 101 Auburn, WA 98001 foundationchiro.dc@gmail.com

03.01.2023

Jon Schwartzbauer, DC Executive Director Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards 5401 W. 10th Street Suite 101 Greeley, CO 80634

Dear Dr. Schwartzbauer and Board Members:

I am submitting this letter with the intent of running for District 1 Alternate Delegate.

I was appointed to the Washington State Chiropractic Quality Assurance Commission in November of 2018 and have found the experience both challenging and rewarding.

As a female chiropractor I have reviewed several sexual misconduct complaints and also served on hearings of these cases. Although these cases are challenging in all aspects, the ability to further help protect the public is paramount. As I have been able to take extra Sexual Misconduct training courses through both the CLEAR Investigative NCIT Training course and through the SMART training by Mr. Tom Tremblay, I have been able to learn new ways of looking at sexual misconduct cases.

I serve on different committees on both the Washington State Chiropractic Quality Assurance commission and more recently on the Federation for Chiropractic Licensing Boards including the PACE committee, the Model Practice Act committee and the Fundraising committee.

I enjoy being a chiropractor and want to help further serve the profession in this new role as an Alternate Delegate for District 1.

Sincerely

Vanessa Wise, DC